
 

 

Friday 5th March 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
UPDATE – school provision for vulnerable students and students of key workers 
 
As you will know, we are looking forward to welcoming all students back to school over the next couple of weeks. As set 
out in a previous communication, all students will start returning to school from Monday 8th March 2021. During this 
transition time, we shall continue to offer schooling to our vulnerable students and those of key workers.  
 
As year groups return to school, these students will return to classes with their peers. Until then, our students will still be 
able to access the provision in school. It is likely that students will have less live teaching but will be given consolidation 
work, by their teachers, to complete on their own. 
 
As from Monday 8th March school uniform must be worn by ALL students attending school. 
 
The table below shows the days when testing is available for each group and the date they should return to school. 
Further details are available in the guidance booklet sent out last week and by following this link: 
http://www.cityofderbyacademy.org/covid-19-news-and-updates/ 
 

 
 
If you have any questions regarding in school provision over these dates please feel free to contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr. P. Smith 
Headteacher 
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